
                                       

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Monday, 15th May 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of National Reconciliation Week, Vincentia PS students and staff will be heading for a walk to 

Collingwood Beach on 

Wednesday 31st May 2023 

Leave School: 9 am 
Return to School: 10:45 am 

 

The theme for 2023 Reconciliation Week is ‘Be A Voice For Generations’. Students have been learning about 

what Reconciliation means, and what they can do to make change. This walk promotes reconciliation, and the 

commitment Vincentia PS students and staff have toward reconciliation. Students will be asked to wear a shirt 

that represents the colours of the Aboriginal Flag. Please see below. 

Kindergarten Yellow 
Stage 1 Yellow 
Stage 2 Red 
Stage 3 Black 
Students are encouraged to wear comfortable walking shoes on the day. In case of inclement weather, we 

will adjust our plan to walk within our school grounds. 

 

 

 

Mrs Mansell            Mrs Hopwood 

Aboriginal Education Team      Principal 
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